N09/2017
16th March 2017

TO:
Branch Chairs, Vice-Chairs, Secretaries and Convenors

NEC Co-Representatives
All members working in Approved Premises
CC:
All NPS members
Napo Officers and Napo Staff  

Napo National Representatives

Dear Colleague 

E3- Approved Premises

For some time now Napo has been pressing the NPS to provide some clarity around the staffing implications of the current E3 programme in Approved Premises.

At recent Trade Union Engagement Meetings the Unions have been asking for a straightforward guidance to be issued that sets out the rationale behind the implementation of the new rota’s, double waking night cover and the various scenarios around pay protection.

As the letter from the NOMS HR Deputy Director indicates, there is additional documentation available on the Intranet but it is acknowledged that this is often not easy to access.

The letter should be used in any discussions that Napo representatives are having with Divisional Management over AP issues and will hopefully also be of assistance to AP managers who on occasions have had to cope with some inconsistent messaging from the centre.

Issues in respect of this circular should be raised with your Link Officer who if necessary will liaise with Katie Lomas klomas@napo.org.uk and myself who will try to assist.

Yours sincerely
Ian Lawrence

Katie Lomas

General Secretary
National Vice-Chair 

